Important Information about Coronavirus (COVID-19)
As the coronavirus situation continues to evolve, we feel it is important to connect with you and share the actions that FNB&T is taking to prepare. First National Bank & Trust’s Main and North Branches are drive-thru ONLY.  We temporarily closed all lobbies to reduce the amount of exposure to our employees and customers.  Effective Monday, March 23rd we will be temporarily closing our South Branch located on Lindberg Avenue.  
· If you need assistance from your loan officer or customer service representative please call (251)368-3148 for an appointment.

· Please make the most of our digital services such as internet banking, mobile app, and remote deposit capture. 

· Visit www.FNBandT.com to sign up for our mobile app.  Our app allows you to use our mobile-deposit feature, transfer funds, access to our bill pay feature, and more.

· Visit one our 4 ATM locations for 24/7 access.

· Please call our telephone banking for balance information, (251)368-6666.

· If you have any issues with Online or Mobile Banking, please contact us at (251)368-3148.
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